Dear Math 16200 Students,

Because of the tragic events, yesterday (Tuesday January 21) was chaotic in many
respects. Some of you in early recitations were able to have your questions on

assignments #2 and #3 answered and also were able to take quiz #1. But many of

you were not able to make it to recitation, even before classes were officially

canceled by the University. For these reasons, we have made the following changes
to the calendar for the next few days.

1.

There will be no homework or quiz on Lesson #4. However, this material
(cross products of vectors) will still be covered in recitation and lecture but
perhaps not as completely as it would have been otherwise.

Thursday, January 23 (Recitation): Assignments 2 and 3 are due. If you already
completed these on WebAssign, you don’t have to do anything else. For those of
you whose recitation starts at 11:30 or later, Quiz 1 will be retaken. Also, your
TA will lecture on Lesson 4 (cross product) tomorrow, time permitted.

Friday, January 24 (Lecture): We will discuss part of Lesson 4 and then cover
Lesson 5.

Monday, January 27 (Lecture): Lesson 6 (part of lesson 5 if needed).

Tuesday, January 28 (Recitation): Assignments 5 and 6 are due. Quiz 2 on
Lessons 2 and 3.

The rest of the calendar remains as is.

Thank you for your patience while we worked on the details of the above changes.

Rodrigo Banuelos, David Catlin, Professors of Mathematics



